

STATE OF TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

Division of Solid Waste Management Fifth Floor, L & C Tower 401 Church Street Nashville, Tennessee 37243 – 1535

June 28, 2012

CERTIFIED MAIL # 7003 1680 0005 5762 9733 RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Scott T. Sohr, President Environmental Waste Solutions, LLC 4521 Trousdale Drive Nashville, TN 37204

RE:

Environmental Waste Solutions, LLC

IDL 03-0212

Dear Mr. Sohr:

On June 26, 2012, personnel of the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation met with you to discuss closure of the south and east slopes of your solid waste disposal facility.

Based on those discussions, you have agreed to submit, for our approval, a proposal for closure of the south and east slopes of your facility by close of business on July 11, 2012. The proposal should also include a schedule of implementation.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please feel free to give me a call at 615-532-0818.

Sincerely,

Glen Pugh

Program Manager

GAP/TAB/lib

James Warren – Jackson Environmental Field Office Michael Stagg - Waller, Lansden, Dortch, and Davis, LLC